
Submission to Annual Plan
Toilet facility at the Redwood Street/ Wither Hills carpark
There is an urgent need for a toilet at this carpark - this has been discussed by walkers, 
bikers, and harriers [it is not unusual to see evidence of toilet paper etc in the vegetation 
above the carpark].
While there is a toilet further up Sutherland Stream, it is not accessible to walkers on the 
track to Mt Vernon, bikers, or Sutherland Stream dog walkers. 
A basic structure such as the Quail Stream carpark toilet would be quite adequate and much 
appreciated.


